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Effective March 10, 2005, employers are obligated to provide notice to all persons of the rights,

benefits and obligations of employees and employers under the Uniformed Services

Employment and Reemployment Rights Act (USERRA). Employers may meet this requirement

by prominently displaying a newly designed Department of Labor poster now available for

download. USERRA applies to past or present members of the uniformed service, those who

have applied for membership in the uniformed service and those obligated to serve in

uniformed service.

Download the new USERRA poster at www.dol.gov/vets/programs/userra/poster.pdf 

View the U.S. Department of Labor Press Release on this requirement at www.dol.gov/opa/

media/press/opa/OPA20050338.htm.

For complete information on USERRA, you may call 1.866.4USA.DOL or visit www.dol.gov/vets/

programs/userra.
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